
 

CITY OF HERMOSA BEACH-PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
1315 VALLEY DRIVE, HERMOSA BEACH, CA 90254 (310) 318-0214 

 

 

 

 
 
April 10th, 2019 
 
Subject: Pacific Coast Highway ADA Curb Ramp and Sidewalk Repair Improvement Project 
CIP No. 12-160 and 16-184, 16-185 
 
Dear Occupant/Property Owner: 
 

Starting April 10th 2019, construction will begin on the Pacific Coast Highway ADA Curb Ramp 

and Sidewalk Project. When completed, this project will include the following improvements: 

 

 5 newly reconstructed curb ramps in addition to Pier Ave and Aviation Blvd intersections 

to meet current ADA requirements. The ramps are located at: the NE & NW corners of 

21st St at PCH, the NE and SE corners of 6th St at PCH, and the SW corner of 2nd St at 

PCH.  

 Remove and replace deteriorated portions of curb, and gutter, and sidewalk. 

 Upgrade traffic signals at Aviation Blvd /10th, Pier Ave /14TH Streets, 21st St / PCH and 2nd 

St / PCH. 

 Sidewalk repairs at various locations from Herondo to Artesia. 

 

The upcoming construction for Pacific Coast Highway will be taking place on the intersections of 

PCH & 2nd Street, PCH & 6th Street, PCH and Aviation Blvd/10th, PCH and Pier Ave/14th Streets, 

and PCH & 21st Street.  

 

Construction is scheduled to begin Wednesday April 10th, 2019 and is scheduled to be 

completed in July, 2019 subject to weather delays and other unforeseen conditions. 

 

The outer travel/ parking lanes may be closed during construction. Work hours will be from 8:00 

AM to 4:00 PM. On the days listed above, any parking restrictions will be posted 72 hours in 

advance of the work occurring. During the project, street sweeping and trash collection will occur 

as scheduled.  

 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation during the construction of this 

important project. Should you have any questions and/or concerns, please feel free to call the  

 



 

CITY OF HERMOSA BEACH-PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
1315 VALLEY DRIVE, HERMOSA BEACH, CA 90254 (310) 318-0214 

 

 

 
Construction Manager, Jonathon Sedeno, at 949-339-9154 or the field foreman, Nate Spartage, 

at (951) 852-8544.  

See below for project location map. 

 

 

  

PACIFIC COAST HIGHWAY 
PROJECT LOCATION 

ADA Ramp Work Area 


